
 
 

September 12, 2025 
 
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board, 
 
The summer of 2025 was a great one at Sewataro.  Our 270 staff members (including 
83 Sudbury residents) once again went above and beyond to create ‘summer as it 
should be’ for over 1400 campers, including 515 from Sudbury.  50 of those received 
Sudbury Resident Scholarships.  Believe it or not, enrollment opens up in a few short 
weeks for the summer of 2026, beginning with early enrollment for Sudbury residents.  
Our year round team is already hard at work planning for next year! 

 

 
 

We also welcomed Sudbury residents on the property in the evenings and on 
weekends.  We always love to see local dog walkers and fishermen enjoying the 
outdoors!  The summer Resident swim program ran on weekends and holidays from 
June 28 through September 1, with a brief pause the weekend of August 9-10 due to an 
algae bloom.   
 
Weekend bookings in the pavilions have started to pick up again, and we are at work 
planning our Resident Fall Event.  Please stay tuned for details!  We hope that fall is off 
to a wonderful start for each one of you! 
 
 
With appreciation, 
The Sewataro Team 


